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HISTORY
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PROPOSED

• Five proposals were received and 
evaluated.

• Coastland Civil Engineering, Inc. submitted 
a proposal that scored the highest due to: 

• Experience, 

• Local knowledge, 

• Cost, 

• Local projects, and

• Local references
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RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Fire Department 
that the Council, by resolution, approve a 
Professional Services Agreement (PSA) with 
Coastland Civil Engineering, Inc. to provide 
Fire Code plan review and inspection 
technical assistance services for up to five 
years in a total amount not to exceed 
$800,000.
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QUESTIONS?
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